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You are receiving this e-mail 
as an opt-in subscriber to the 
Port Authority’s e-newsletter 
list.  Thank you for your 
subscription.  To unsubscribe, 
please e-mail ontarget-
request@onthebase.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 

 

 

Paint Project Enters Final Stages 
Weather delays now aside, the paint contractor is focused on door 
painting and roof painting this week.  Some remaining primary 
surface areas should have little or no impact on pedestrians.  The 
high-traffic areas will see work in the evening and on weekends 
until completed.  It is hoped that the next update to On Target 
subscribers is that the project is complete. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/project    

$20 Million:  A Summer of Projects 
The COATC is experiencing a level of capital investment, the likes 
of which hasn’t been seen here in 54 years.  Online and at COATC 
message boards, get an update on the projects that abound this 
Summer. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/project    

Online Auctions Continue 
The last of the COATC fire pumpers was recently sold online to a 
fire department in Tennessee.  You never know what might be the 
next thing up for sale.  The Port Authority was a pioneer among 
Ohio governments in getting onto GovDeals.com to sell hundreds 
of excess equipment items in the three years. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/auction     

 


